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COMPLETION OF STUNNING NEW BAYVIEW GATEWAY PROJECT TO BE CELEBRATED  
WITH A COMMUNITY GATHERING AND RIBBON CUTTING ON SATURDAY, AUGUST 14. 

 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA —Bayview Hill Neighborhood Association, elected officials and 
architecture and design firm HOK will gather for a community celebration on Saturday, August 
14, 2021, to mark completion of the Bayview Gateway Project. 

The focal point of the project, located at the intersection of Meade Avenue and Third Street in the City’s 
southeast sector, is a newly landscaped space that represents the diverse plants and wildlife of the 
adjacent Bayview Hill and boldly announces an entrance to the neighborhood with 8-foot-high letters, 
spelling out “BAYVIEW,” covered in captivating mosaic tiles. 

What: Bayview Gateway Ribbon Cutting and Community Celebration 

Who: Invited attendees include Board of Supervisors President Shamann Walton, Assemblyman 
David Chiu, former District 10 Supervisor Malia Cohen and representatives from Bayview Hill 
Neighborhood Association, design firm HOK and San Francisco Public Works 

When: Saturday, August 14, 2021, 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. (Speaking program to start at 11:30 a.m., 
followed by a ceremonial ribbon cutting) 

Where: Meade Avenue at Third Street in the Bayview neighborhood 
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More Information on the Project: https://www.bayviewhillsf.org/bayviewgateway 
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